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The following is a summary of the items discussed and actions taken at the SC Workers’ 

Compensation Commission’s Business Meeting on November 18, 2013.  

 

Applications for Approval to Self-Insure 
The Commission approved applications to self-insure 23 prospective members of four (4) funds.  

 

Agency Departmental Reports 
The Department Directors and Executive Director reviewed their monthly reports submitted to 

the Commission prior to the meeting. 

 

Proposed Change to Regulation 67-1605 (R 4399) Lump Sum Payment 
The Commission approved the final language for the proposed change to Regulation 67-1605 

Lump Sum Payment for submission to the General Assembly. The proposed amendments will 

ensure the fairness of the methodology used to calculate the net present value of lump sum payments. 

Click here for more information. 

 

Purchase Order Request for Programming 

The Commission approved the expenditure of $16,200 for the purchase of two OnBase software 

licenses for additional software and programming which will allow stakeholders to access 

electronic images of documents of which they are a party.  

 

Updated HCFA 1500 Form 
The Commission reviewed information concerning the updated 1500 Health Insurance Claim 

Form. The matter will be considered at the next regularly scheduled business meeting.  
 

Click here to access the agenda and materials provided to the Commission prior to the meeting. 
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